Dear 1st Grade Families,

If you'd like to practice math skills over the summer, here are some ideas.

Practice addition and subtraction facts to five.

Next year your child will be expected to solve facts to ten.

Count by ones and tens. Try counting down by ones and tens.

Estimate and count objects.

Practice what comes before and after numbers.

The best thing you can do over the summer is to **play games**. Board games and card games both foster mental math. I am attaching two card games.

If you go to my website you will find videos which teach two more games, Secret and Trash.

https://www.cohassetk12.org/Page/1994

I wish you all a happy summer! I will see you in September.

Ms. Campbell mcampbell@cohassetk12.org